
NCHealthConneX

We are pleased to announce that we will be participating in NCHealthConneX, operated 
by the North Carolina Health Information Exchange Authority (NC HIEA). This is a 
secure, electronic network that enables authorized participating physicians, hospitals, 
laboratories, pharmacies, and other health care providers to have access to your vital 
medical information so that they can make the best medical decisions for you. The 
system is fully compliant with HIPAA and state laws. Only health care providers with 
correct identification and passwords can access the system, and they may only use it 
when they need to support your care. This access is valuable, especially in cases where 
you are unable to communicate in an emergency or are being prescribed medications 
that could interact with others you are taking. As you visit new providers or pharmacies, 
your information will be available to them, saving you the need to supply it for them.

Our practice is participating in this program; however, you, as the patient, have the 
option of whether to share your information in the system. You can elect to opt-out by 
completing an opt-out form downloaded from our website or requested from our office. 
Unless you opt-out, your health information will be shared in the system. Should you opt-
out, your health information is blocked from access by any provider, who is not part of 
our practice. Your decision whether to participate or opt-out will not affect in any way 
your access to medical care in our practice.
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